
I am a proud son of Arthur Iwasaki a decorated WWII veteran now deceased. My dad 
along with many uncles served in the military while their families were incarcerated 
behind barbed wire. The renaming of this highway to honor their legacy is particularly 
poignant given the hostile racism in Hood River before, during, and after WWII. 
The sacrifices made by these brave men and their families during the racial hysteria that 
existed will never be fully known, they are all gone now. 
I urge this highway to be renamed in their honor. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Robert Iwasaki 
503.515.9040 (cell) 
 


